
From: Forbesk1@aol.com 
Sent: Wednesday, September 22, 2010 11:37 PM 
To: !FHFA REG-COMMENTS 
Subject: Guidance on Private Transfer Fee Covenants,(No. 2010-N-11) 
 
We support the ban on the 1% selling price to Bob Sharp that supposedly goes 
into the HOA fund. We live in Rancho Resort in Sahuarita, Az. We would 
appreciate any support for passing a change in the current regulation. 


